
                                   

The World Behind & 
Inside the Gospel of 
John

                                   

Three Possibilities:
John wrote 
Before …or
Independently …or
To supplement &
     compliment

                                   

Differences in
Structure &
Content

                                   

The “Signs” in John’s 
Gospel



                                                                      
7 Ways to Investigate
Setting
Audience
Label/Not
Meaning
Significance
Surroundings
Intertextuality

                                   
MEANING

“Meaning is what
  a sign has
  the potential to      
  reveal”

                                   
SIGNIFICANCE

“Significance is the 
  potential that’s 
  actualized 
  as the sign is    
  perceived, understood 
  and responded to”



                                   
Setting
Audience
Label/Not

MEANING
Significance
Surroundings
Intertextuality

                                   
MEANING

“Jesus did this
the first of his signs
in Cana of Galilee
and revealed
his glory”

                                   
“and revealed
  his glory”
✔ Reveal = Unveil
✔ Glory = identity, 

character, power, 
authority 

✔ Intertextuality OT 
and in John 

                                   
“and revealed
  his glory”
✔ God’s glory revealed 

by marriage OT
✔ Jesus’ glory revealed 

at a wedding that 
begins to reveal the 
bridegroom



                                   
“and revealed
  his glory”

✔ “In that day the 
mountains shall drip 
sweet wine”

                                   
Setting
Audience
Label/Not

MEANING
Significance
Surroundings
Intertextuality

                                   
SIGNIFICANCE

“Significance is the 
  potential that’s 
  actualized 
  as the sign is    
  perceived, understood 
  and responded to”

                                   
SIGNIFICANCE

“and his disciples 
believed in him”



                                   
SIGNIFICANCE

Intertextuality inside 
the text #1  

John the Baptist came 
“so that all might 

believe through him”
(John 1:7) 

                                   
SIGNIFICANCE

Intertextuality inside the 
text #2  

“But to all who received 
him who believed in his 
name …”  (John 1:12)

                                   
SIGNIFICANCE

Intertextuality inside 
the text #3  

“Because I saw you 
under the fig tree, do 

you believe?”               
(John 1:12)

                                   
SIGNIFICANCE

What does it mean to 
“believe?”



                                   
SIGNIFICANCE

“… so that you may 
come to believe that 
Jesus is the Messiah, 

the Son of God & that 
through believing you 

may have life in his 
name”

                                   
Setting
Audience
Label/Not
Meaning
Significance
Surroundings
Intertextuality

SIGNIFICANCE

BELIEVE DOES NOT 
=
KNOW

                                   

SURROUNDINGS
“they have no 
wine!”
                                   



                                                                      

                                   
A Contrast
between
Jesus’ cultural 
relationship 
to his mother & 
Jesus’ unique, missional 
relationship 
to his Father


